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The Clubs Annual Awards Evening  was held in early January and lots of silverware was handed out to 

those who had done well in the season long championships.  There were also several awards presented 

to members that the Committee or senior Club officials decided upon, and these were: 

Best Newcomer—Matt Dunning 

Best Member—Sarah White   

Members Member—Aaron Booth 

Gordon Woodford Slalom Award—Chris Dick 

Outstanding Contribution Award—Gary Candy 

Chairman's Award—Sarah White 

Presidents Award—Cat Webb 

Congratulations to all award winners! 

 

In order to help bring young people into the sport B&DCC and Woolbridge MC have agreed to reduce 

the entry fee for those members under 23 years of age at the Blandford Slaloms to £5.   

 

14th February 2016 B&DCC Valentine Slalom.  Our first visit of the year to Blandford Camp to drive 

round cones as fast as possible all day.  One thing is certain, Steve Candy won’t win this one as he is  

organising it!  All completed entry forms must be with Steve by 8th February, more details from        

07742 193931 or sjcandy@hotmail.co.uk 

At the present time there have been almost 100 entries for the 2016 Bovington Stages event on        

5th and 6th March which is the first round of the inaugural 2016 Fuchs Lubricants RAC Historic Asphalt 

Rally Championship .  This is  Britain's  first asphalt championship dedicated to historic rally cars and will 

see the Country’s best historic cars and drivers in action  over the fast and demanding Bovington 

stages.  Of course we need as may Club members as possible to help and Aaron Booth 07974 557245 or 

aaron.2booth@hotmail.co.uk is co-ordinating the marshals for this.  We also need some help in setting 

up the stages and service area on the Saturday morning, please let Aaron know if you are able to help, 

it really would be appreciated.  A short promotional video regarding the RAC Championship can be 

found at www.youtube.com/watch?v=25WpxZY3cis 

13th March 2016 B&DCC March Hare Slalom.  More cones, stop watches and cars will be gathering at 

Blandford Camp to see who will be quickest.  Aaron Booth is back in the organisers chair for this one 

and can be contacted on 07974 557245 or aaron.2booth@hotmail.co.uk    

17th April 2016 Catch the Pigeon Sprint. Regulations will be available soon for our Spring visit to Clay 

Pigeon Raceway for a Sprint.  Aaron Booth is again heading up the organisation of this event.  

   REGULATIONS AND ENTRY FORMS FOR ALL CLUB EVENTS CAN BE FOUND ON THE CLUB WEBSITE 

WWW.BDCC.ORG.UK 


